# CAVENDISH WEEKLY NEWSLETTER



## 19th September 2025



#### Message from Headteacher:

This week I had the joy of teaching in Robins Class on Thursday, and I loved every minute of it. Spending time in the classroom is

always a privilege, and it reminds me just how important it is to be alongside the children in their learning. It is also the best way to see how the improvements we have made across the school are already benefitting their education. The strong, caring relationships we build with the children are at the heart of our work as a Church of England school, and it was wonderful to see these in action.

I would also like to take this opportunity to thank our amazing volunteers. Whether it's listening to readers, supporting in class, or helping in other areas of school life, their time and dedication make a real difference to our children, and we are so grateful for their support.

We have also introduced some exciting new initiatives to celebrate our children's voices and achievements. Our new Pupil Voice notice board highlights how we listen to the children and act upon their ideas, ensuring they know their contributions are valued. In addition, we are now recognising a Mathematician of the Week and an Author of the Week. These awards will be announced in assembly, and we look forward to sharing the names of our first

certificate winners in next week's newsletter—so keep an eye out!

Thank you, as always, for your continued support, and I wish you all a restful weekend.

## **Snacks**



We kindly remind parents to provide healthy snacks for breaktime, ideally ones that are fruit- or vegetable-based. We've

noticed an increase in less healthy options recently, and we'd like to encourage children to make more nutritious choices.

#### **Uniform**



A reminder to parents about our school uniform standards. We want to ensure that all pupils continue to

represent Cavendish CE Primary School in the best possible way, so we kindly ask that clothing choices remain appropriate and in line with our uniform expectations.

### **School Photo Day**



Another date for the diary – individual school photos will take place on **Tuesday** 

**4<sup>th</sup> November**. We can accommodate Pre-school sibling groups at the start

# CAVENDISH WEEKLY NEWSLETTER



# 19th September 2025

of the session. Please contact the office if you would like this arranged.

### Other local events



